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https://northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/Year-3-Waseley-Hills-Country-Park.pdfDear Parents 
and Carers, 
 
RE:  Aston Villa After-School Football Coaching  
 
 Aston Villa After-School Football Coaching will be running again after the half term  holiday.  The club will be open to children 
in Years 3 to 6.  Sessions will take place for 6 weeks from Friday 7th June 2019 until Friday 12th July  2019  inclusive.  The fully 
qualified coaches are police checked, qualified in emergency aid and will have attended an FA child protection course.  The 
coaching sessions run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm and will cover all aspects of the game with a 20-25 minutes skill session ranging 
from shooting and dribbling to defending and heading.  For each session the emphasis is on fun but children will learn new and 
exciting skills as well.  The cost of each coaching session is just £3.50 per session - £21.00  for 6 weeks.  
 
FOOTBALL KIT:  For each session your child will need to bring the following; shirt, tracksuit bottoms or shorts, socks, shin pads, 
jumper and trainers.  Children will need to be able to get themselves changed into their kit but help with laces will be given if 
needed. 
 
If you wish your child to attend the coaching sessions, please return the consent form  by 9am  Wednesday 22nd May 2019.  
PLEASE DO NOT SEND PAYMENT. 
You will be informed if your child has a place by the end of  the day Monday 3rd June  2019  . Payment must then be made by 
PARENTPAY. 
As you know, at Northfield Manor, we emphasise good manners and respect for all. We are proud of our children’s behaviour 
and want to maintain high standards at all time. Please take the opportunity to reinforce these expectations with your child 
before the sessions begin. I hope your child enjoys their experience and gets the most out of the time with the coaches. 
Places are limited to 18 children so they will be drawn out of a box 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs S Pennington 
Head Teacher   
 

 
ASTON VILLA AFTER-SCHOOL COACHING – 2nd  HALF SUMMER  TERM 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the above after-school coaching sessions. 
 
 
CHILD’S NAME:________________________________________________      CLASS: _____________ 
 
 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN: ___________________________________________________    (Signature) 
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